
 

     Village of Northport 

     Waterfront Committee 

     Regular Meeting plus ZOOM 

     July 19,2022    1 P.M. 

 

Member’s present:  Cook, Gremel, Harper 

Staff present:  Rosemurgy 

 

PUBLIC COMMENT:  None 

AGENDA: 

1. Presentation by Luke and Jesse Yeates regarding a commercial captained sailboat 

charter business.  The Alecona is a 47’ steel-hulled vessel, currently in Ecuador, but 

hopefully will be in Northport by June, 2023.  The Yeates are seeking a commercial slip 

in the marina, which would most likely be at the “T” end of B Dock.  This slip would be 

used both for the commercial charter and for transient boaters while the Alecona is 

involved with a chartered trip.  This will need approval from both the Village Council and 

the DNR Waterways Commission. 

2. HARBORMASTER REPORT:  Installation of the AQUA Superpower charging station 

should begin in late August and the transformer for same has been ordered.  The post-

mortem on the July ¾ fuel spill has been completed.  Much was learned and is 

documented in the Harbormaster’s report.  This was a minor spill caused ultimately by a 

defective fuel filter.  Marina traffic is down in all area marinas including ours.  Fuel is 

selling on pace with last summer or better.  More diesel is being pumped than last year. 

The decking on C dock is warping and twisting presenting a tripping hazard.  This is low 

quality wood (according to the project engineer for the C Dock renovation) and was the 

only wood available last year when the C Dock project was done.  Bill will seek to 

replace the worst of the boards with 2X6’s. 

PUBLIC COMMENT:   None 

ADJOURNMENT at 1:50 P.M. 


